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Tuesday 13th September 

 

Year 4 PE – Swimming lessons 

 

Dear Year 4 Parents and Guardians, 

Due to a confusion in the booking process, swimming did not go ahead as planned 

today and instead will be taking place on the following days and times: 

Ms Hills’ class will be going on Mondays commencing 26th September. 

Mrs Dearness’ class will be going on Wednesdays commencing 21st September. 

Children should arrive promptly in school because we need to set off at 8:50am.  

We would suggest that children wear their swimming costumes under their clothes 

because we need to be poolside at the Greenwich Centre for 9:15am start. 

Children will need to bring a bag with their underwear and a towel. Swimming hats 

are usually provided but you may bring your own if you prefer. Please ensure that all 

items are labelled with your child’s name. Children should ensure they have in coat 

in school as we will be walking to and from the centre. 

We would be grateful of parental support to accompany these trips. If you are 

available to volunteer, please let the office know. 

 

Regards 

Year 4 Team 

 

 
 


